
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

13/19 20 May 2019 

 

HALF DAY & PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
 
The Shire will close its offices at 12 noon on Tuesday 4 June 2019 (half day) and will be closed 
all day on Wednesday 5 June 2019 for Hari Raya Puasa Public Holiday. 

 
 

Date Shire office & Depot Library Rubbish Tip 
Rubbish 
Collection 

Tuesday 4 June 2019 
Half day 

Closed from 12 noon 
Closed 

Half day 
Open from 

7am to 12noon 
Normal 

Wednesday 5 June 2019 Closed Normal 

Thursday 6 June 2019 Normal opening hours Normal 

 
 
The Shire office and other services and facilities will be back to their normal hours from 
Thursday 6 June 2019. 
 
During the shut down period staff will be available to deal with emergencies. Inquiries can be 
referred to the following: 
 

 Health & Waste Services 0407 977 253 

 Ranger 0439 215 309 
 
On behalf of Councillors and staff, Selamat Hari Raya Aidil Fitri.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 


